ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

The regularly scheduled July 19, 2018 meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals has been cancelled.  

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Thursday, September 20, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

              
Christine Campasano 
                                             Christine Campasano, Clerk

                                             Zoning Board of Appeals 

